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 McCombs named PERS Employee of the Quarter 

Christy McCombs, currently of Brandon, has been named Employee of the Quarter for 

the Public Employees’ Retirement System of Mississippi (PERS) by the Board of 

Trustees for the second quarter of FY 2024, which runs from October through 

December 2023.  

As a business analyst in Information Technology, McCombs was recognized for her 

reliability and productivity. She consistently arrives to work early, and she has a drive 

to tackle cases as soon as they are assigned. McCombs balances professionalism and 

camaraderie, and she has developed strong relationships throughout the PERS building. Furthermore, she 

proactively anticipates the needs of others and can always be counted on by her fellow PERS staff. 

McCombs graduated from the State University of New York with a bachelor’s degree in business 

administration. 
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Cutline: Christy McCombs has been named Employee of the Quarter at PERS for the second quarter of FY 
2024. 


